

Burke Ward Public School

PO Box 678 BROKEN HILL NSW 2880 Phone: (08) 8088 4700

ABN: 18 246 198 266

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Burke Ward will be having their party day on Thursday 12th December. CS students are invited to bring in a party box that they may decorate at home. Their party box should include their normal crunch and sip, recess and lunch and 2-3 small party snacks. Students are encouraged to wear Christmas clothes on the day.

To avoid any distress for the students, we will not participating in Secret Santa on party day.

9am-10am Thursday 12^{th} we invite all families and caregivers to come into the classroom to have a little celebratory morning tea.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.

Kind Regards

Mrs Schweikert CS Classroom Teacher Karen Canning Principal



Burke Ward Public School

PO Box 678 BROKEN HILL NSW 2880 Phone: (08) 8088 4700 ABN: 18 246 198 266

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Burke Ward will be having their party day on Thursday 12th December. CS students are invited to bring in a party box that they may decorate at home. Their party box should include their normal crunch and sip, recess and lunch and 2-3 small party snacks. Students are encouraged to wear Christmas clothes on the day.

To avoid any distress for the students, we will not participating in Secret Santa on party day.

9am-10am Thursday 12^{th} we invite all families and caregivers to come into the classroom to have a little celebratory morning tea.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.

Kind Regards

Mrs Schweikert CS Classroom Teacher Karen Canning Principal